JOB NO. 40002.B4.08

URBAN

ENGINEERING

October 10, 2017

Mrs. Ratna Pottumuthu

Development Services, City of Corpus Christi
2406 Leopard Street, Suite 100

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject: Porto Villageo Unit 2 (Final Plat)

Mrs. Pottumuthu:

We, Urban Engineering, on behalf of Mustang Island Holdings, LLC, respectfully request
a time extension of six (6) months for the above referenced project. Below is a timeline showing
that this project is actively moving forward. After a lengthy process out of our control, on
December 8, 2016, we received an approved Jurisdictional Determination per the United States
Army Corps of Engineers Letter, dated December 2, 2016, File No. SWQ-2016-00199. Based
on this determination, our client authorized us to update the construction plans on January 18,
2017. Revised plans were submitted to the City for review on February 27, 2017.  We received
approved plans on April 5, 2017. Based on the approved wetlands location, we have asked City
staff if changes to the approved plat can be made. A meeting to discuss these changes is pending
availability of all parties involved, and we do not believe this can be accomplished prior to the
current expiration date and therefore we request this additional extension. A cash payment of
$38.00 was submitted with this request.

. Thank you,
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